
          Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
 
Date: December 1, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Maintenance Vehicle 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the December 5, 2022 
Committee of the Whole Meeting to discuss an order to purchase one F-250 
pick-up truck. This 2023 model year truck will replace the current 1997 wrecker and 
the 1996 vehicle used by the service garage mechanics, knows as the “yard tug”.  
The current “yard tug” is equipped with a push bumper and is used by the 
mechanics to move dead vehicles on LPS premises, or to move vehicles aside to 
get them off the road. It is also equipped with a jump starter in the back. The new 
F-250 would replace both the tug and the wrecker and will have the same 
capabilities. 
 
This truck will come from Gorno Ford, Woodhaven, Michigan via the State of 
Michigan’s MiDEAL purchasing program, at a cost of $51,698.00 from the General 
Fund. 

  
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 

 
 

Attachments 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
PF/ko 
 
 

 

 


